
Campbell, Michael 
2/20/2014 10:04:55 AM
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: New CPUC Security Supervisor

FYI. Worthy of a spit-take.

From: Serrato, Victor D.
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2014 9:47 AM 
To: ALL SF
Subject: New CPUC Security Supervisor

Good morning CPUC SF,

I am pleased to announce that Chris Harris has agreed to take on the role of Security Supervisor here 
at 505 Van Ness. Chris has worked for me in many different security roles here at the CPUC since 2012 
and he is a welcome “permanent” addition to my Security Team.

Chris has been in the security business for over 30 years and brings a wide variety of skills to the 
position of Security Supervisor. He has been a security supervisor most recently at the Presidio 
Landmark Properties. Chris’ military background prepares him to take on all challenges that the security 
field may bring our way. His stature alone speaks to his ability to show a physical presence and 
maintain control of a situation.

When Chris is not protecting the staff and visitors here at the CPUC he enjoys his daily gym work-out. 
He is also a part-time “bouncer” at a popular night club here in San Francisco.

Please show Chris your support and wish him well as he assumes his new role. If you don’t know Chris, 
please stop-by the Security Desk and introduce yourself. You will find him supportive and helpful in all of 
your security needs.

Please join me as I say - Good Luck Chris III
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Victor D. Serrato

Security Manager

vds@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0309922

mailto:vds@cpuc.ca.gov

